
DATE:  August 18, 2022

TOPIC:   2022-23 Blackboard Inc. Website & Mobile  App  Contract

BY:   Jordan Stephen

Recommended for:

☒ Action

☒ Discussion

☒ Information

Purpose/Background:

Lincolnwood School District 74 has subscribed to Blackboard Inc. for many years and uses its services for its hosting 

of the school district website and mobile app services. In the past, the District paid over $6,000 for these services, but 

consolidating these into a single website saved the District thousands.

Background: District Legal Counsel has reviewed and approved this Contract.

Fiscal Impact:

$2,027.42 

The District paid $1,988.61 during the 2021-22 school year to Blackboard Inc. for one website and one mobile app. 

Recommendation:

It is the Administrative recommendation that the Finance Committee concurs to recommend to the Board of 

Education to approve the 2022-23 Blackboard Inc. Contract for website and mobile app services in the amount 

of $2,027.42.
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